
 

 

English Club Launches 

 

August 25th marked the launch of a weekly English Club for Mehrauli youth. In this new initiative, the kids of 
Mehrauli will be able to practice their English with visiting tourists from other countries. The passion for learning 
sparked by “Summer English Club 2019” led us to a second step, this time creating a fun, story-telling and 
discussion-based English-learning forum.  

Many travelers revel in the opportunity to talk with Indian youth and hear about their hopes and dreams, difficulties 
and lives. Sadly the majority of their interactions with Indian youth mostly include indiscernible jeering, requests 
for selfies, or overly passionate sales pitches for souvenirs and trinkets.  

In reality the majority of Indian youth have a strong interest in talking to foreigners, but they also suffer from the 
uncertainty of how to initiate a conversation. 

To overcome these challenges, we believe in creating safe places where both sides can relax and share life. 
Sometimes that’s in homes. Sometimes in chai shops. And now sometimes that will be in Project Mehrauli’s new 
weekly English Club.  

	

  


